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PRODUCT CHANGE 
NOTIFICATION 
TRANSITIONING 

WIRELESS TO WIRED 
MICROPHONES 

 

 

Effective April 1st, 2019 Shoemaker Jukebox Rentals will begin the process of 
phasing out the use of wireless microphones in favor of wired microphones. Our goal is 
to create a more reliable product with an even greater quality sound.  

The Federal Communications Commission (FCC) has conducted auctions of 
licenses for electromagnetic spectrum to facilitate the emergence of 5G wireless cell 
phone service by companies such as Verizon Wireless, AT&T, T-Mobile, and others. A 
large portion of the radio frequency spectrum that have historically been used for 
wireless microphone systems have been sold off. Due to these changes, many 
wireless microphone systems have become illegal to operate, and the limited 
frequencies that remain have become crowded and unreliable.  

By transitioning to a wired microphone system as opposed to wireless, our users 
will enjoy an enhanced user experience which will provide a high quality, highly reliable 
solution now and into the future.  

1) an easy to use, highly reliable product that our customers will enjoy.  
2) the ability to make announcements that can be heard loud and clear.  
3) the ability to sing karaoke (optional upgrade). 

We will make available a limited number of new wireless systems at an additional 
charge. The additional charge will help us to ensure that we comply with the federal 
law, and to cover the additional cost of acquiring and managing this new equipment.  

If you have any questions regarding this change, please contact us via email at 
office@shoemakerjukebox.com or call 1-888-995-8532. Thank you for your continued 
business and support. We look forward to working with you to create an event you and 
your guests will remember forever.   
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